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Randy L. Baker

From: Danny Creech <dcreech@divisionsinc.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2022 10:21 AM
To: Randy L. Baker
Cc: Vence Hill; Matthew Alley
Subject: Dollar General 20312 Spring Hill Church Rd Lillington

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Randy thank you for taking the time to speak with me this morning.  I really appreciate you working with me 
on the scheduled plant install at this location.  With the approval for this work given by Dollar General 
yesterday and after talking with my installer, we would like to move the planned install date to April 20, 
2023.  This is due to the nursery not being able to deliver the plant material in time for a safe install this 
year.  The plan is to have the install completed at the end of March, first of April 2023, but no later than April 
20, 2023. Thank you again for working with us on this and please let me know if I can help in any way. 
 

Danny Creech 
Raleigh District Manager  
T (919)500-1768 
dcreech@divisionsinc.com 
https://divisionsmg.com/ 
    
  
  
 


